
To Parents and the Wider LREI Community, 
 
You are cordially invited to the Lower School Art Show in the Bleecker Street 
Auditorium, Thursday February 24, 10:00-6:00 and Friday, February 25, 8:30-2:45.  
There will be an opening for the children, parents, caregivers and friends on Thursday, 
February 24 from 3:00- 4:00. 
 
The Lower School Art Show includes artwork from the Fours to the Fourth Grade much 
of which is connected to our Social Studies program.  This year's show looks exciting.  
Look for paintings, large murals, stitchery, collages, self-portraits, portraits of Kitty and 
Randi, 3-d paper mache animals (Fang- a lion, Cutie-a giraffe), 3-d paper mache 
puppets, 3-d models of Native American villages from long ago, ceramic models of 
Lenape bowls, carved wooden spoons, 3-d paper mache models of immigrants from 
many countries, models of wooden chests carried by immigrants to America and much, 
much more. 
 
Classes will be coming throughout the day of Thursday, February 24 to view their 
artwork with each other.  This gives students a chance to appreciate each other's work 
and to share their unique visual ideas. 
 
We hope to see you there! 
 
Sincerely,  
Ann Schaumburger, Lower School Art Teacher 
 


